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IT Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast
heard of me among many
witnesses, the same commit
thou to faithful men, who
shall be able to teach others
also.
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Dear Brethren,

Hope all is well. We are finishing up this quarter.
With all that’s going on, this quarter has flown by.
After the lectureship the students have a one week
break and then it’s back to school. The next quarter 1
am teaching the book of Job and the book of Daniel.
We have already had some visits from some
prospective students, and hopefully they will start in
August.

We have a lot still happening at the school. In
August we are starting a new program for students
that have just graduated high school. These classes
will focus on a solid structure before going in to
college. The course will take two years to complete.
Also, we are finishing up the remodeling of the
second year classroom. Very busy time here at the
School of Preaching.

Sherry has finally recovered from pneumonia. She
has a visit to Vanderbilt in May to see a specialist for
her Lymphedema. We hope and pray that all goes
well.

We want to thank you for all the support that you
send to us while laboring here at the school. Without
your support this school and work would not be
possible. You are an answer to all of our prayers and
may God continue to bless you.

In His Service
Jeff Johnson




